
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent of ____________________________________   Nursery 

 

Milk for your child is free, if your child does not want milk, we can offer a 

fresh fruit juice alternative.  However this requires a charge of £13.40 

and is now due for the following period 3rd January up to and including 

12th April 2019.  

 

We can accept payment through Parent Pay, cheques (please make payable 

to Russell Hall Primary School) or cash through school. 

 

Thank you 

 

 

 

 

 

 


